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The Fall 1996 issue of Uni-Bell PVC Pipe News contains important information
and observations concerning cracking and buckling problems involved with a
corrugated HDPE installation in Pennsylvania.

The newsletter also contains significant information and comments on
AASHTO’s  proposal to adopt new cell classifications that would affect the long-
term performance requirements for HDPE pipe.

As a service to its members, the American Concrete Pipe Association is dissemi-
nating copies of the Fall 1996 issue of Uni-Bell PVC Pipe News.

Members may wish to use the enclosed newsletter as a “master” document from
which photocopies can be made for distribution to customers and prospects. We
caution you against taking excerpts from these articles and strongly recommend
you reproduce the newsletter in its entirety. A limited number of additional
copies of the newsletter are available from the Association’s office in Dallas. For
information about obtaining additional copies, contact Donna Hoye, director of
services, at (972) 506-7216.

The Association plans to develop more materials on this topic in the coming
weeks. If you have suggestions on specific subjects you would like to see covered
or information concerning the study, contact Mike Saubert, director of marketing
for the American Concrete Pipe Association.
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